
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

    

 

I am writing to inform you of the costume requirements for our Voyager Performance taking place 

on Thursday 30th March 2017.  The children are learning about ‘The Lion King’ and we will play the 

part of young Simba.   

 

We would like the children to wear the following item of clothing; 

A lion outfit or dress in yellow with face paint 

 

The children need to wear them on the evening of the performance and do not need to bring 

them into school. 

 

I’m sure you are looking forward to the event the children certainly are. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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